
Friday 3rd May 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

I write to you as we are mid way through our filming day here at Littletown. It has been fantastic to move

around the school and capture all the wonderful things that happen at Littletown whilst seeing the children

enjoying being a part of the filming. I have no idea how we are going to edit all of the wonderful footage

into a three minute film! A huge well done to all the children and staff filmed, our Year 5 ‘runners’ and our

wonderful Year 5 and 6 narrators. My thanks also to Mrs Hawkins and Mrs Heywood for organising and

directing the film and thank you for supporting this process by giving filming consent. I look forward to

sharing the final edit with you in the near future.

This week the children have all watched important assemblies by the NSPCC about staying safe. On

Wednesday, Year 1 had their trip to Tiverton museum. The children had a fantastic time and behaved really

well. My thanks to all the parents and carers who accompanied the children.

Next week, we have no school on Monday due to the Bank Holiday. On Tuesday and Thursday 2CL/DB and

2AL respectively visit Seaton Wetlands. On Thursday, Year 5 have their outdoor classroom. On Friday, some

of our Year 3 and 4 children will take part in the Honiton Learning Community Quad kids event at Honiton

Community College.

Yours faithfully

David Perkins
Principal



Children’s news

Nursery- In nursery, we have been baking bread (really yummy and tasty)and making fish tanks out of paper

plates!

Reception- In reception, we have been making camouflage chameleons which sounds pretty fun!

Year 1- In Year 1, we have been learning about queen victoria in history and we also learnt about victorian

schools.

Year 2- In year 2, we have been learning to write poems about growing up and have been doing safari yoga

poses.

Year 3- In year 3, we have been learning about money in maths and ancient Rome in history

Year 4- in year 4, we have been learning about electricity in science and possessive apostrophes

Year 5- In year 5, we have been learning about geometry in maths and we also started learning about the

minoans and made a whole class slide show about it

Year 6- In year 6, we have been learning a new unit in maths about geometry and in art we have been

drawing different insects (fun) .

OPAL playleader vacancy

We have a vacancy for a Lunchtime Playworker/Mealtime Assistant to help lead our Opal Play 12.00 –

1.15pm. – 6.25 hours per week, term time only rate of pay £11.60 per hour. If you are interested or know

anyone who may be please contact admin@littletown.devon.sch.uk

Mental Wellbeing

The next Parental Minds coffee afternoon will be held on Wednesday 22nd May at 1.30pm in the

Community Room.

Week Beginning 6th May 2024 events

Monday 6th May Tuesday 7th May Wednesday 8th
May

Thursday 9th May Friday 10th May

No school bank
holiday

Y5 Swimming Year 5 outdoor
classroom

Y3/4 Quad kids
event

Nursery outdoor
classroom

Class 2CLDB trip to
Seaton Wetlands

Class 2AL trip to
Seaton Wetlands

Community news

Honiton Youth Football Club

Honiton Youth FC are applying to build new facilities to better support youth football in the town. Please

see links for information below for you to support

mailto:admin@littletown.devon.sch.uk


https://planning.eastdevon.gov.uk/online-applications/applicationDetails.do?activeTab=su

mmary&keyVal=SCCQEDGHK5Z00

https://planning.eastdevon.gov.uk/online-applications/applicationDetails.do?activeTab=summary&keyVal=SCCQEDGHK5Z00
https://planning.eastdevon.gov.uk/online-applications/applicationDetails.do?activeTab=summary&keyVal=SCCQEDGHK5Z00

